
Volume 5, Issue 1 July, 2018

Inside this Issue: 

GNE is on the Go 
New Apps 
New Tablets 
New Trips 
As Always, Thank You 

2019 Trips being planned: 

Nepal                mid-March 
Philippines       early April 
Indonesia         mid -April 
Guatemala       late May 
Rural Oregon   TBD 

If you are interested in 
volunteering for any of 
these trips. details will be 
available after September 1: 

check our website 
www.globalnutrition 
empowerment.org. 

or come to our presentation 
at the Corvallis-Benton 
County Public Library 
Wednesday, October 24, 
7-9 PM. 

At the Jage Kastare Foundation, Lombok, Indonesia, May, 2018 

GNE is on the Go  
Trips are being planned for the spring of 2019 to Nepal, 
Guatemala, Indonesia, and the Philippines as well as here in 
Oregon.  Details will be available after September 1 on our 
website, www.globalnutritionempowerment.org. 

Our name reflects our commitment to improve nutrition and to 
empower women around the world.  We hope that you like our 
new logo that evokes diverse women and vibrant vitamins. 

More importantly, GNE has developed nutrition education apps 
designed for any audience anywhere.  The content highlights the 
importance of balanced nutrition and micronutrients for good 
health.  Our programs are fun audiovisual animations with iconic 
characters.  They are delivered in the language of the viewer via 
digital tablets. We now have programs in English, Spanish, 
Bahasa and Tagalog. 
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